
 

 

 

 

 

 

Class of 2020: 

We are currently working on plans to commemorate your graduation and are so excited to celebrate with 
you!  We are very proud of each of you. 

Knowing that you are nervously anticipating more information, we wanted to give you an update, even 
though we do not have too much to share at this point as we are expecting guidelines from the province to 
be sent to us soon and want to ensure we follow them. Those guidelines will give us a better sense of what 
we are able to do within the restrictions and recommendations laid out by public health and the provincial 
government.  

What we do know for sure is that our plans will require you to look good…we know you’re excited to get 
your grad swag!   To prepare for upcoming events, all graduates (or a parent of the graduate) need to 
come to the school to get their official graduation attire.   

As in recent years, graduates will be able to keep their gown and accessories, so that they may use them at 
family celebrations, for photos and as a keepsake. Recognizing that this is a difficult time for many families, 
there will be no grad fee collected this year, as the school will be covering the costs for the graduates.   

We would ask that, once the gown and accessories are in your possession, you take very good care of them, 
as they may be required for several events over the month of June and we do not have extra gowns or 
accessories for students. Once you have them home, please remove the gown from the packaging and hang 
it in a safe place, as they do need to be hung for the wrinkles to come out.   

Grad gowns and accessories (sash, grad hat, tassel)  
will be available for pick up, at no cost to graduates, at JMH on: 

Wednesday May 20th from 6 – 8 pm OR Thursday May 21st from 2 - 4 pm 
 

If you cannot come to get your gown at one of these times, please contact tammy.gouchie@nbed.nb.ca or 
natalie.mckinnon@nbed.nb.ca 
 
When you come for gown pick-up, we hope to be able to share more information about plans for honouring 
our graduates of 2020. 
 

The official graduation date remains Tuesday, June 16th 2020 at 7pm. 
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